
 

 

 

 

City of Hoyt Lakes 
Public Notice 

 
Absentee ballots for the Tuesday, August 13, 2024 State Primary Election will be 
available starting June 28, 2024 at the Hoyt Lakes City Clerk’s Office during 
regular office hours Monday 10 a.m.- 4 p.m., Tuesday - Thursday 7:30 a.m. to 4 
p.m., and Friday 7:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.  
 
The Office of the City Clerk will also be open for Absentee Voting on Saturday, 
August 10, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. and on Monday, August 12, 10:00 
a.m. - 5:00 p.m.  Voter information can also be found on our city website at 
www.hoylakes.com.  
 
 

Office of the City Clerk 

http://www.hoylakes.com/

